
MESSAGE :: ALL PRINCIPALS WHO HAVE NOT YET SUBMITTED THEIR REQUISITION FOR ASSISTANT 

ROFESSORS & LIBRARIANS TO WBCSC AS PER ADVT.NO.1/2012 ARE HEREBY REQUESTED TO DO THE NEEDFUL 

IMMEDIATELY BY  FOLLOWING THE DIRECTIONS MENTIONED THERE IN THE ATTACHMENT.FOR ANY QUERY & 

ASSISTANCE PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT ME (Dr.Chandan Kr. Chakraborty,General Secretary,ABPC,Mob. 

No.9830278374) OR OUR OFFICE SECRETARY (Dr.Milan Kr. Pal,Mob.No.9748231906) 

                          

Please do the needful immediately. 

 

 

       Yours Sincerely, 

         Dr.Sambhunath Chakraborty, 

         Joint Secretary,ABPC. 


